
 

 
ELEMENTARY & SOUTHRIDGE CHURCH PARKING UPDATE #2 

(September 2025)  
 

 

ATTENTION ALL LCS STAFF & FAMILIES: effective September 8, 2025 through June 30, 2026.  

***Please review the attached maps*** 

Elementary Parking Lot  

(a.) LCS staff and faculty will be permitted to park in the first two rows ONLY (north side) and on 
the east side (NO ANGLE PARKING).  

• Staff and faculty parking will be limited and filled on a first come-first served basis, with 
the exception for spots reserved for those requiring it due to their position or physical 
needs.  

• LCS staff and faculty who are able, will be encouraged to use the parking at Southridge 
church to free more spaces for parents and caregivers.  

• Any spots in the first two rows of the north side of the parking lot may be filled by 
parents/caregivers if not is use by LCS staff after 8:00.  

(b.) Parents and caregivers with older children are encouraged to park off campus in the 
community parking available to make space for parents of younger children.  

(c.) Parents are encouraged to use the two rows nearest to the building or to access other street 
and/or publicly accessible parking in the community.  

(d.) LCS staff will provide parking lot supervision and crosswalk supervision from 8:15am until first 
bell, (Fridays 8:55-9:10am) and from the end of the school day until 3:15pm.  

(e.) Please be patient and respectful of all community users and report any problems to the 
school principal.  

 

Southridge Parking Lot 

(a.) LCS community users are welcome to use the Southridge Parking Lot Monday-Friday, with the 
exception of days the lot is closed for rental groups.  

(b.) Entry to the parking lot is one direction only. All users are expected to follow the established 
procedures. See map.  

 

 



 

 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PARKING PROCEDURES 8:00-3:30 pm.  
 

 
 

 

 

  

Staff Parking (8:15-3:30) 
*Limited spaces available 



 
 
SOUTHRIDGE CHURCH PARKING PROCEDURES 8:00-3:30 pm.  
 

 


